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TEAM www.rapidreliefteam.org

29" April 2016

FAO: Mark Stevens
HVDS Air Filters

St Albans Road
Stafford

ST16 3DP

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the directors | would like to thank you for supporting RRT with submitting a cheque of the sum
of £300.00.

It was greatly received and will be used to contribute towards the needs on events/outgoing expenditure.

Thank you very much.

Yours sincerely

£ e

Bronwen Ellett
Executive Assistant

T: 020 3301 7928
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